
Nova Roan 2021 Youth Bursary Recipient  
When I got this bursary I was very happy to have a 
chance to learn more about driving, but I was not sure 
what to expect. I started off learning about different kinds 
of carts and types of driving events then moved into 
going through obstacles and tried out ground driving.  
 
 Another of my favorite lessons was when we went 
outside. I learned I had to be very careful when taking 
turns, to go wide around every bend. I had the amazing 
opportunity to go to a driving event as well. This was so 
fun! I did some pretty difficult obstacles and a cones 
course. I also really enjoyed doing a driving marathon. 
This was fun but hard, looking for the next gate to go 
through and over lots of different terrain.  
 
Overall I had a wonderful time in these lessons and found driving a good challenge but so fun at the same 
time! I am looking forward to learning more about carriage driving in the future.  

Nathan McWhir 2021 Youth Bursary Recipient 

 

Hi, my name is Nathan. I was a recipient of the 2021 BCCDS youth bursary. The BCCDS bursary was a great 
opportunity and I look forward to learning more about driving, and driving in different places with my pony and others. 
The bursary gave me the chance to drive with an experienced coach and seasoned minis and it was an enjoyable 
experience.  

 

 

 


